
 

 

LIGHT UP CHERRY 

WITH KINDNESS 
December 15, 2021 – February 11, 2022 

Let's "Light Up" Cherry with Kindness as each class earns a lighted 

letter "K" for their door.   

 

The goal of the kind act or effort is first, to think kind, second, to offer 

& spread kindness.   

 

To earn the ‘K,’ we ask each class to agree to: 
1. Choose three kindness class goals: 1 for peers: i.e. listen to my classmates when they 

are talking 1 for school building: i.e. we will do a garbage pick-up on the playground 

once a week; 1 for the community: i.e. we will donate blankets to the local animal 

shelter. Classes will be given paper strips to write their goals and they will be displayed 

on the social worker bulletin board. 

2. For each student to select one personal goal, separate from the class goal that leads 

to a kind act in any of the three categories: peers/friends/staff, family or community 

 

T   When the class and students complete their goals, they will receive 

the ‘K’ to display on the door and on Monday, February 14, 2022, we 

will LIGHT UP CHERRY with all the KINDESS we spread to each other. 

 

 


